
I hope that you enjoy the sunshine and have a very restful weekend with your families.
Yours faithfully,
Miss Cherry

Dear Parents and Carers,
This week marks the final full week of this academic year. As I reach the end of this academic year being Headteacher of St Saviour’s, I
wanted to take the time to reflect and say thank you. Thank you to the children who have made my role such an enjoyable one; it has
been a real privilege to get to know each pupil and have the opportunity to teach them and lead their school. Thank you to the staff
who have been incredible role models to the children and who have worked tirelessly to ensure the children succeed. Finally, thank you
to you as parents and carers for your ongoing support and trust in us to provide the very best we can for your children. St Saviour’s is a
wonderful community and I look forward to seeing it continue to blossom next academic year and beyond.

KS2 Sports Day
After being postponed due to the rain, KS2 had their sports
day on Monday. After taking part in team work activities, such
as Basketball, tyre and running relays, Boccia, long jump and
Vortex throwing, some children then took part in individual
running races. The day was completed with a relay race
between Year 3, 4 and 5 and a relay race between Year 6
Boys, Year 6 Girls and teachers, with the Year 6 Girls coming
out as victors! The children enjoyed taking part in the activities
and showed fantastic support to their peers when they were
competing in all the events.

Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Cultural Festival
Today, we are holding our third Cultural Festival! Thank you for all of your support and
generosity - we hope that you enjoy it! The children’s learning around refugees and
displacement has been further developed and deepened over this half term and we really
hope that their learning and art work moves and inspires you. We look forward to sharing
photographs of this wonderful event next week.

Y6
Last Friday, On Wednesday, our Y6 children took a trip into
London to watch the amazing performance of The Lion King!
This was a special trip to mark the end of their time at St
Saviour’s and to celebrate the hard work they have shown.

Sports Marks - Gold Award
I am delighted to announce that St Saviour’s have achieved the
School Games GOLD Mark Award for the 2023/24 academic year. 
The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme
launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward
schools for their commitment to the development of competition
across their school and into the community and we are delighted to
have been recognised for our success. We are extremely proud of our
pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport and we look
forward to applying once again in 2025! A special thanks to Mr
Cooke, our PE lead, who has been instrumental in organising events
and preparing the children.





   Well done to
Yoko who has
completed his
loyalty card by
reading 10 star

books. 
Keep up the great

work!

STAR BOOK AWARD

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP
This week in collective worship we have been working on our project

‘We Cannot Walk Alone’. We have been practising our individual world
vision songs for our concert at the Cultural Festival. Each class has
been working hard to learn song lyrics and perfect dance routines.

Not only that but we also all had a new song to learn that we will be
singing as a whole school. Have you heard us practising the whole

school song at home? Do you know what song it is?

A few weeks ago we learnt that the vision for RefugeeWeek 2024 is “Together we
can make our home a more welcoming, safe and sustainable place for all.” We are

hoping that our singing voices will make everyone feel welcome and safe.
We also had a special assembly to say goodbye to Mr Lemouchi. The theme was

‘I’m Mr Lemouchi, get me out of here’ and Mr Lemouchi had to complete a number
of tasks to collect stars. At the end we gave him some gifts and a special surprise!

What tasks did Mr Lemouchi carry out? What was his surprise at the end?

WHAT SONGS HAVE YOU BEEN SINGING THIS WEEK? HOW CAN YOU MAKE OTHERS
FEEL SAFE AND WELCOME?



ATTENDANCE AWARDS
Well done to

Y3 Albert Einstein
97.45%

&
Y4 Copernicus

96.85%
who have won the attendance

mascots this week.

YOUNG TRANSFORMERS
Our Young Transformers Programme will only be

successful if children feel inspired to take their skills
and advocacy beyond the school walls.

This week, I would like to celebrate Sid who has
shown a dedication to football. Sid is a goalkeeper

who trains with two different grassroots teams. Come
rain or shine, Sid plays/trains 6 times a week! He has
been invited in to play with Arsenal, West Ham, QPR,
Watford, Crystal Palace, Charlton, Leyton Orient and

Tottenham. 
Sid discovered his love for football at school and it

has escalated form there. He has shown tremendous
amounts of confidence to push himself out of his

comfort zone.

Well done Sid - we are very proud of you!



PARENT CALENDAR



2023- 2024

TERM
DATES

2024-2025

Term dates for next academic year can also be found on
the school website by following this link-

https://www.stsaviourscofe.org/school/term-dates/


